The ladies of both Christ the King in Cedar City and St. George Catholic Church have had a very
busy winter so far. Christ the King had a wonderful turn out in October for their "trunk or
treat". There were 17 cars. In November, they started their annual fundraiser for the local
charities. They sold replicas of Christ the King during the entire month and raised $900.00.
They also helped with the Confirmation students with a service project called "Operation
Christmas Child". They gathered donations and helped fill boxes. The ladies served juice and
cookies to all the children that were in the Faith Formation Christmas Program. At the annual
Christmas party, they collected 85 hats and 75 pairs of gloves to donate to the Knights of
Columbus coats for kids drive. Looking forward to another busy New Year.

The ladies of St. George Catholic Church had a busy IV quarter. A Christmas Bake Sale was
held after all Masses on Dec. 17 & 18 and generated $1500.00 Parishioners were
exceptionally generous in donating baked goods, even more so than in past years. Very few
baked goods remained after the last Mass, and these were given to the youth group for their
meeting that evening.

"Gift Cards for Childen" Christmas Program was able to give 378 children a card. The
parishioners donated $6700.

Coffee and Doughtnuts were resumed in Oct., Nov. & Dec.
Traditionally, the Ladies have been sending $500.00 for Christmas to a Seminarian.

Group continutes to meet every first Tues. with an open invitation for lunch at a local Harmons
on the second Tues.

The SW Deanery will be having a "Lenten Retreat" on Mar. 4, 2023. Keep the date open.



